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FURTHER 
CAUTIONARY STATEMENT

Further to the cautionary announcement issued by the Board on 21 
September 2021, the Directors of Zimplow Holdings Limited (“the 
Company”), advise shareholders that Zimplow Holdings Limited is in 
negotiations for a potential transaction involving the disposal of an 
asset, which if successfully concluded, may have an impact on the 
price of the Company’s shares.

Accordingly, shareholders are advised to exercise caution and should 
consult their professional advisors before dealing in the shares of the 
Company until a full announcement is made.

By Order of the Board

Charles L. Chaibva
Group Company Secretary

21 October 2021
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